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Admirals Road Turn Lane Closed 

 

Victoria, BC – Between 6:30 pm until11:00 pm on Thursday, April 10th the right-turn lane from 
Admirals Road onto Craigflower (heading into Victoria) will be closed to permit a waterworks 

installation. Traffic controllers will be onsite to assist with traffic control. The Capital Regional 

District Integrated Water Services team advises to use alternate route if possible.     

 

For further information, please contact: 

Rob Binks 
Capital Regional District, Integrated Water Services Field Supervisor 
250.883.0598 

 
 


